
Broward Estate St. George Civic Association 

“A Community on the Move” 

 
 

 

December 6, 2021 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Broward Estates St. George Civic Association would like to advise the City of Lauderhill our 
decision to name two public areas in the Broward Estates St George Community after the 
following two distinguished residents:  
 

• The basketball court at St. George Park will be named after the late Coach Butch Ingram 

• The soon-to-be-built boxing gym at Mae Jenkins Park will be named after the late Officer 
Corey Pendergrass. 

 
We have received approval from the residents of the community as well as the family members 
of both Coach Ingram and Officer Pendergrass.    
 
Thank you for your continued support of our community.  Should you have questions or need 
additional information please feel free to contact me directly via phone or email.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Sam Wilkerson 
President, Broward Estates St. George Civic Association 
Mobile: 954-817-9594 
Email: bigsam@bellsouth.net 
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